June 8, 1961

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler

1755 So. Vallejo St.

Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Received your letter requesting verification of June 4, 1961
programhing 11:28 - 11:36 PM on KFOX, Long Beach, Calif.

Your log is correct - there can't be too much wrong with your set-up

if we are coming in "loud and clear" in Denver.

Thank for your interest.

Sincerely,

< W o o) R

Ray C. Brown
Manager
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220 E. ANAHEIM ST. LONG BEACH 13, CALIF.



